

Nov. 24th, 2024
Dear Parents,
We wish you and your families a wonderful 2nd quarter of the school year.
We would like to inform you that we will be applying to the Ministry of Education and Higher Education for a 3% fee increase on tuition, 10% on transportation and on some of our services.
This is to officially inform you of our application.
Thank you.
أولياء الأمور المحترمين،
نتمنى لكم ولعائلاتكم ربعًا دراسياً ثانيًا رائعًا.
نود إبلاغكم بأننا سنتقدم بطلب إلى وزارة التربية والتعليم العالي لزيادة الرسوم بنسبة 3% على الرسوم الدراسية، و 10% على خدمات النقل وبعض الخدمات الأخرى.
هذه الرسالة هي لإبلاغكم رسميًا بتقديم طلبنا.
شكرًا لكم.





